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A   with no local history, no family connection, no portfolio and moreover NO experience in the 
plastics industry are looking to build a huge 4 storey site for plastic recycling.  Has the Environmental Agency 
been approached and confirmed that all checks have been made?  The leeching from the Wingecarribee river 
will have a massive impact alone for Sydney Water.  Are they aware?  Are the Sydney-siders aware??  It’s not a 
case of NIMBY it’s a case of good old fashioned common sense.   The company involved has NO EXPERIENCE in 
the industry and as such I have no faith that this will have a good outcome for the Moss Vale or the  Southern 
Highlands 
 

 




